
WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN! 
 

Welcome Incoming Kindergarten Parents,  
 
This is an exciting time as your child begins to age into kindergarten. I 
am sure you have many questions and emotions regarding the 
transition and we hope, as a district, to make it more comforting for 
you.  
 
Annual Reviews are slowly approaching. At this meeting, your child's 
programming for next year will be discussed.  These meetings will occur 
in the Spring. You can expect to have your homeschool's Assistant 
Director of Special Education present, the school psychologist, 
applicable related service providers, and a program/agency 
representative.   
 
Please click here if you have any questions related to the aging process 
as we are hopeful that this will answer many of your questions.   
 
In addition, if you or someone you know is in need of Registration 
Information, please click the link. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YS-DIqIu4kg&t=2148s
https://www.wappingersschools.org/domain/33

